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CHRISTMAS HAMPER DRAW 2018 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We are delighted to be able to confirm that we will be repeating our Christmas Hamper Draw 

this year, and as always, your support is essential if we are to match the success of previous 

year’s draws.  

 

For those of you new to the school, the Christmas Hamper Draw raised over £500 in 2017 and 

is without doubt the simplest yet most enjoyable and rewarding fund raising event we organise.  

 

This is how it works: 

 

 Friday 2nd November & Friday 23rd November will be non-school uniform days 

 Instead of asking you to donate money, we would like you to contribute an item of food 
or drink which would be suitable to include in a Christmas hamper. For example, mince 
pies, chocolates, jams, nuts, wine etc.  

 We will then collate as many luxury hampers as possible (last year 8 fantastic ones were 
made! This will be our target for this year). 

 This Friday we will be sending home in book bags 20 draw ticket books which we would 
kindly like you to sell to friends and family. Tickets will be priced at £1.00 each and it 
would be great if you could sell as many of these as possible. For the children of families 
who manage to sell all 20 tickets a ‘Free Bonus Ticket’ will be entered into a separate 
draw for your child to have a chance to win a fabulous children’s hamper. Please hand in 
your completed counterfoil tickets, unsold tickets and money by Monday 17th December. 

 All sold tickets will be put into the ‘Christmas Pot’ and 8 lucky winner’s names will be 
drawn, each receiving a fabulous hamper. The draw will take place in school on 
Wednesday 19th December. It would be just brilliant if we could match or even exceed 
last year’s success and we would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for 
your support.  

 
Regards 

 
ASSA 


